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16 Young St, Box 673, Harriston, Ontario NOG 1Z0
Phone: 519-781-5311 Email: kenneth.m@yfcminto.com

“We see the hope and potential in every young person”

July 7, 2016

Dear Town of Minto Council

On behalf of YFC/Youth Unlimited of Minto, | want to thank you for the generous grant
that we have received from the Town of Minto that we can put towards the programs for
youth. We also have been able to begin the upgrades that the Deck (drop-in) needs to
meet fire safety standards.

It is good to be able to serve this community alongside the council of the Town of Minto.
Thanks again and have a great summer!
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Ken Mohle
YFC/YU Minto



